
Ben Pugh, Junior Sailing Instructor 

Hello everyone, I am thrilled to announce that I will 
be joining the WBYC sailing coaches as a Junior 
coach. Some of you may know me but if not, my 
name is Ben Pugh and I have been sailing with 
WYBC for seven years going on eight.  

I started in 2010 as just a small Opti but now, 
alongside Nathan Powers, am a captain of the 420-
racing team and have been a C.I.T. in the past 
years. I have competed in several interclub races 
and regattas, am lifeguard certified as well as a 
volunteer firefighter in Maryland.  

I have achieved many of the awards WBYC offers 
and have now chosen to take the next step and become certified to teach.  

I look forward to meeting all of you and having a great season! 

Ben Pugh 


